
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE STAFFING COMMITTEE HELD ON 
MONDAY 26 OCTOBER 2020 AT 9.30am.  THIS MEETING WAS HELD 
‘REMOTELY’ IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE LOCAL AUTHORITIES AND POLICE 
AND CRIME PANELS (CORONAVIRUS) (FLEXIBILITY OF LOCAL AUTHORITY 
AND POLICE AND CRIME PANEL MEETINGS) (ENGLAND AND WALES) 
REGULATIONS 2020. 
  

Present: -                Town Mayor, Councillor Ron Pratt C.C. 
  

Councillors: – Vanessa Bell (Chair) and Wendy Stamp. 
                                    
  
  
1     APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Councillor Neil Pudney.  
  

2     DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
        There were none. 
 
3     MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING 
            These were agreed. 

 
4     VINE HR   
           Cllr Bell contacted Jo Williams-Lota again, who confirmed that she is 

employed by Vine HR. Jo has provided the two emails exchanged between 
Cllr Clegg and herself, which confirm the information provided at the last 
meeting. 

 
5     MEETING WITH ACTING RFO/PLANNING OFFICER 
           A meeting was held with Mr Money. 
 
6     TEMPORARY COVER 
           It was agreed that Cllr Bell, as Chair of the Staffing Committee, will request 

the list of locum Town Clerks from EALC, with a view to appointing someone 
to act in this role in Sarah Grimes’ absence. 

 
7     CLOSURE OF THE MEETING 
            Having determined all items of business the meeting was closed at 10am. 


